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Sussex CTTA is delighted to confirm that David Wetherill has entered the Tees Sport K2 Sussex Open.  David
represented Britain at both the London and Beijing Paralympic Games where David finished in the last 8.

The tournament is open to players of all standards and the closing date is the 24th June. For more information
please contact Steve Pound.
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